
Happy Holidays!



Dear friends 
and partners,

2017 was an action-packed year 
here at Aalen University. 

We have made a lot of progress in our 
international endeavors. We have 

strengthened partnerships, 
forged new relations, sent our students 

all over the world, and have received 
many international faces. 

We would like to thank you for being 
a partner and making all of this

 possible for us and our students.  
We hope that in the coming year, 
we can continue to add to what

 we have already built.

We hope you and your family will 
enjoy the holidays and have a 

successful year in 2018.

Warm regards,
Aalen University Team


